PORTER METROPOLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
Minutes

May 19, 2015

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6

p.m. In attendance were Karen Pisowicz, President; Mark
Lynk, Vice-President; Dave Silverthorn, Commission and
Police Chief Jamie Spanier. Liaison Elke Nelson was absent.

Lynk made a motion to approve the April 21, 2015 minutes.
Silverthorn seconded. Motion carried 3-0.

Durlng Monthly reports, Chief Spanier noted that Detective
Veal is working really hard on case after case and that
Chesterton has been helping out. This is working real
good. Pisowicz mentioned the mileage looks good.

Under 0ld Business, the lawyer said a theft from auto
ordinance is against the law and won't work. Regarding
Of ficer Komisarcik, she hasn't moved yet so this issue
will be put on next agenda.

There was no New Business.
Under Public Comments, J. Klug, 200 Franklin St. said
maybe there could be publicity regarding guns. This was

agreed wouldn't be done.

Spanier stated that Det. Veal gave his official retirment
date in February 2016.

Meeting adjourned 6:19 p.m.
Respectfully submitted
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